
 
Elizabeth City-Pasquotank Public Schools 

Board of Education Meeting Highlights 
October 28, 2013 

 
• Chairman Barry Overman called the meeting to order. 
• Superintendent Linwood Williams led the Pledge of Allegiance and Moment of Silence.   
• Mr. Overman recognized the guests in attendance. 
• The minutes of the September 23 meeting were approved. 
• Superintendent Williams asked the board to support allowing H.L. Trigg Community School to 

move forward with scheduling open sessions for parents to discuss the possibility of uniforms or 
standardized dress code at the school. 

• Superintendent Williams presented the Good News Report for October.  
• Renee Harris, Director of Accountability & Federal Programs, asked the board members to 

consider times they could meet with her in small groups to discuss results of EOG and EOC 
assessments from spring 2013 prior to their anticipated release on November 7.  

• Superintendent Williams recognized the 2014 District Principal of the Year, LeVar Mizelle (River 
Road Middle School). The Board congratulated Mr. Mizelle and presented him with a plaque.  

• The Board approved 2013-14 student transfer request recommendations as presented by the 
Superintendent.  

• Ms. June Gibbs spoke during Public Forum regarding the proposed charter school in Pasquotank 
County.   

• The Finance Committee recommended approval of 2013-14 fundraising requests submitted by 
Northeastern High School (approved).  

• The Academic Affairs Committee recommended approval of the 2013-14 H.L. Trigg Alternative 
School Local Options (approved). 

• The Policy Committee recommended placing Policy DFC-Grants from Private Sources on 
customary 4-week review. The Policy Committee also presented Policy Exhibit IIAD-E5 Student E-
mail Permission Form.  

• The Personnel Committee recommended and the Board approved the following: 
o Elections, Coaches, Reassignments, Leaves of Absence, Substitutes 

• The meeting was adjourned. 
 
 

 
 
 
Left to right: Barry Overman, LeVar Mizelle, Linwood Williams 
 
2014 Principal of the Year LeVar Mizelle accepts a plaque from 
the Superintendent and Board of Education. 


